
 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

 
By email 

20 March 2019 

File Ref:  OIAP-7-10169 

Tony Randle 
xxxxxxx x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx  

Dear Mr Randle 

Request for information 2019-101 

I refer to your request for information dated 16 March 2019, which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) on 16 March 2019. You have requested the following 
information: 

“A) Can the GWRC please provide a copy of the "Bus Priority: Wellington City" report to the 
Passenger Transport Committee Meeting of 2 August 2001 (Report 01.551 File: TP/6/1/2) ? 

B) Can the GWRC please provide of a copy of Report 01.551 Attachment 1: Wellington CBD Bus 
Priority Review ? 

C) Can the GWRC please provide a copy of Report 01.551 Attachment 2: Stagecoach New Zealand 
Bus Priorities, Wellington CBD ? 

D) Can the GWRC please provide a copy of Report 01.551 Attachment 3: New Projects for the 
Minor Passenger Transport Infrastructure List ? 

E) Can the GWRC please provide a copy of Report 01.551 Attachment 4: Submission on Wellington 
City Council Draft Annual Plan 2001/02 ? 

F) Can the GWRC please provide a copy of the full “Bus Priority Wellington CBD” report 
produced by Tim Kelly Transportation Planning Limited (aka "the Tim Kelly report") that is 
referred to in section 3 of Report 01.551 ? 

G) Can the GWRC please provide a copy of the minutes of the Passenger Transport Committee 
Meeting of 2 August 2001 ? 
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If the requested information is held in electronic form, it is preferred that the information be 
provided in its complete and original electronic format.” 

GWRC’s response follows. 

Attached is a copy of the information requested. 

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Greg Pollock 
General Manager, Public Transport 
 
 


